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We are now open for the 2020 Summer Season. As of April 30th, we
opened our dining services (take-out only). And as of May 1st,
lodging is open again to the general public.

Our dining services are available for take-out only, as the
state of Michigan is under an executive order that only allows
restaurants to operate their take-out operations. This means we
are not able to allow customers to eat in our dining room, nor
in the bar, or at the cafe. Rather, customers purchase food from
our take-out menu and are able to eat outside on the Lodge
property, take the food with them on a hike,  or back to their
homes.

During the month of May, we plan on having the take-out dining
services open Thursday-Sunday (see hours of operations).  We
will make modifications to the take-out menu each week in order
to keep our menu fresh.  You can see the take-out menu we opened
up with for the first weekend: April 30th – May 3rd menu.

You will discover we offer a limited menu, which is our style as
we work to provide patrons authentic rustic food at Lodge.

Our lodging services opened up on May 1st again to the general
public. We had 6 cabins open during the winter time for a
limited group — friends, and friends of friends of the Lodge.
This  enabled  us  to  test  the  cabin  infrastructure  in  winter
conditions, and help us make a decision to be open year-round
with lodging.  On May 1st, we let the general public know they
can stay in the cabins at the Lodge.  Over the course of the
month we will open up more cabins. 
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Both the dining services and lodging services are being operated
according to the state’s executive orders, and in a manner that
keeps both staff and guests safe and healthy.

The golf course is scheduled to open for play on May 19th. The
golf course maintenance crew will be working to get the course
playable by that date. The golf services team is setting up the
operations that will enable golfers to book their tee times
online (or over the phone), and pay their green fees online (or
over the phone).  The golf course will be walking only, no
carts, during the month of May.
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